
 

Department of Transportation Services (DTS) 

                                            
 

Effective Thursday, October 16, 2025 
 
 

In conjunction with the opening of Segment 2 of 
Skyline, Route 20 Waikiki-Aloha Stadium will be 

discontinued and replaced with  
New W Line Airport-Waikiki 

 

New W Line  
• Frequent and limited stop service  
• Service areas: Airport, Downtown Honolulu, Ala Moana 

Shopping Center, Waikiki 
 
DTS will discontinue the following bus stops: 
• #910 (Nimitz Hwy + Puuhale Rd) 
• #939 (Nimitz Hwy + Puuhale Rd) 

  
The nearest bus stops listed below will be served by  
New W Line:
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

McDonald’s 

Puuhale Elementary 
School 

 

New W Line 

W Line Bus Stop 

Discontinued Bus Stop 

200 ft 

Eastbound 

• #975 (Nimitz Hwy + Sand 

Island Access Rd) 

• #940 (Nimitz Hwy + 

Mokauea St) 

Westbound 

• #909 (Nimitz Hwy + 

Mokauea St) 

• #911 (Nimitz Hwy + Opp 

Sand Island Access Rd) 

Scan the QR code to view a map of all upcoming bus service changes 

or visit https://www.honolulu.gov/dts/skyline-thebus/ 
 Download the Transit App. at https://transitapp.com/en/region/oahu to track buses near you. 

For comments/questions: Contact the DTS at 808-768-8368 or thebusstop@honolulu.gov. 

For schedule and route information: www.thebus.org or call 808-848-5555 (press 2). 
 

https://transitapp.com/en/region/oahu

